Bepartment of Education
Region X — Rorthern Mindanao
DIVISION OF MALAYBALAY CITY

DIVISION ADVISORY

This Division Advisory is issued for the information of DepEd Officials,
Personnel & staff, and the public and should not be interpreted
as an endorsement by the DepEd Division of Malaybalay City

2019 INTERNATIONAL MIND EDUCATION SPECIALIST TRAINING

The new schedule of 2019 International Mind Education Specialist Training
from November 22 to 24, 2019 is November 15 to 17, 2019. Queries relative to this can be

relayed Lucilyn M. Cahucom, PDO I at 09551259232.

For more information, contact:

Gichun Cho

Secretary General, IYF Philippines

Contact No. 0927-319-8715/0933-851-9663
Email :iyfdavao@gmail.com
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Infernational Youth Fellowship Philippines

Lol 284 Blk.229 Mindanao Ave. Exi. Neopolilan Subd. Brgy. Pasong Putik, Fairview, Quezon City
Tel.(02) 664-4764, (044) 463-3082 Telefax: {02) 939-7155

Globe: 0927-9161340, Smart: 0908-6213005
Websile: www.iyf.ph, Email: iyfphilippines@hoimail.com

September 9, 2019
UEPED MALAYBALAY CITY Liviawwn
RECEIVED .
REBONFAMIL R. BAGUIO o o6 vm\ng 10:3p
Schools Division Superintendent 3@}“ 8] W
Division of Malaybalay "‘“ J

Dear Sir Baguio:
Warmest Greeting from the International Mind Education Institutel

In line with the request of having the Mind Education Specialist Training in the Division of
Malaybalay that will happen on November 22 to 24, 2019 at the Lozai's Grand Hall, we would like
request for the change of dates from November 22 to 24 into November 15 to 17,2019. The reason is
that speaker will not be available for that time being because of the urgent event.that will happen in
South Korea.

Hoping for your positive and kind consideration upon our request. Thank you and God Bless.

Sincerely Yours,

Ayl

General Secretary
International Youth Fellowship
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DIVISION OF MALAYBALAY CITY

DIVISION ADVISORY

This Division Advisory is issued for the information of DepEd Officials,
Personnel & staff, and the public and should not be interpreted
as an endorsement by the DepEd Division of Malaybalay City

2019 INTERNATIONAL MIND EDUCATION SPECIALIST TRAINING

The International Youth Fellowship Philippines will hold the 2019
Intemational Mind Education Specialist Training on November 22-24, 2019 at Loiza’s
Pavilion, Casisang Malaybalay City.

Participants are Supervisor, School Heads, Teachers and Non-teaching
Personnel. Participation to this activity is on voluntary basis and subject to the no-
disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting
Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.

Queries relative to this can be relayed Lucilyn M. Cahucom, PDO I at mobile
no. 09551259232,

For more information, contact:

Gichun Cho

Secretary General, IYF Philippines

Contact No. 0927-319-8715/0933-851-9663
Email :iyfdavao@gmail com
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